
17 June 2020

Dear Colleagues and Students

UFH RECORDS A SIXTH COVID-19 CASE

We hereby inform the UFH community of another Covid-19 positive employee, also based in Alice 
campus.  The number of infected employees to date stands at six - five from the Alice campus.  

The staff member is in self-isolation. 

Please be assured that as soon as a case is reported, the university implements applicable Covid-19 
safety protocols to prevent the spread of infection.

We wish the colleague a speedy recovery and encourage the rest of us to stay healthy and Corona virus 
free. 

Sincerely

Tandi Mapukata
Director: Institutional Advancement and University Spokesperson
Email: tmapukata@ufh.ac.za
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